
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Phonics this week, the children have learnt ore saying /or/ as in core. 

Please encourage your child to complete their Home Learning Activity 

– thank you.  

 

 

 

This term, the children are focusing on learning their CLIC Learn Its—

specifically, doubles up to 20 (e.g., 6 + 6 = 12, 9 + 9 = 18). These facts 

are an important part of their learning, as they help build quick recall 

and support their understanding of halving and other number 

strategies. Please support your child by practising these doubles at 

home—they’re aiming to know them by heart! 

 

 

If your child has wellies on the racks outside the cloakrooms, please 

start taking them home. If they’re no longer needed, feel free to pass 

them on to your child’s teacher—we’ll be happy to add them to our 

spare pairs. Thank you for your help! 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 

 

The Year One team 
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